
Feb 25, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Passing this bill will show that Oregon truly believes in and practices democracy, which is government 
for the people by the people. Please help reverse the tide of our failing democracy and inject new 
energy and fair representation into our state government by passing bill HB2578. Thank you! 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
Terri Horn, Klamath Falls, OR 97601 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Terri Horn 
130 Washington St 
Klamath Falls, OR 97601-3166 
 
 
 


